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Address line 2

Dear <insert name>,
This is a friendly reminder about the clothing your child wears to the service. Children’s clothing must be comfortable and allow them to participate in a variety of activities. Here are some guidelines:
· clothes that aren’t too tight or too loose and  allow children to move around freely and easily. Girls may find skirts and dresses hinder their participation in physical activities, and that shorts or pants allow them to move around freely without being self-conscious
· clothes that allow children to be independent ie they can take them on/off or do them up/undo them themselves eg
· shorts/pants with elasticised waists
· slip-on shoes o shoes with Velcro
· jackets/cardigans with big buttons
· tops/jumpers with big necks
· clothes that are appropriate for the weather ie keep children warm/cool and comply with our sun protection policy
· footwear that allows children to participate in a variety of physical activities. Please note thongs, clogs or backless shoes have a trip factor and do not allow children to use equipment safely

Please do not send your child to the Service in their ‘good’ clothes. Children often know which clothes are their ‘good’ clothes and may be reluctant to participate in activities where theses could get dirty. We are unable to guarantee that children’s clothes will stay clean at the Service. 
We are mindful of different families’ cultural practices and financial situation. If you would like to discuss our clothing policy please do not hesitate to contact educators or talk confidentially talk with the Nominated Supervisor. 
Sincerely,



<insert name of Nominated Supervisor>
Nominated Supervisor
Ph <insert number>
<insert date>
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